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November 16, 2022

Re: Flat Rock Village
20 Single Family Residential lots on Rockland Road

To whom it may concern:

Please accept this letter as our verification that the proposed 20 lots will meet the City of
Stonecrest’s zoning requirements and will therefore not be non-conforming lots.

Sincerely,

%‘E,/

Rev. Raymond E. Mayes

For Templarius Development Associates, Inc.



